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Environmental Management Commission 

To Hold Emergency Meeting 
 

MONTGOMERY − The Alabama Environmental Management Commission will hold an 

emergency meeting on Thursday, May 6, 2010, at 11:30 a.m.  The meeting, which is open to the 

public, will take place in the main hearing room of the Alabama Department of Environmental 

Management (ADEM) which is located at 1400 Coliseum Boulevard in Montgomery. 

The Commission will amend the effective date of Director Lance LeFleur’s appointment and 

will also receive an update on the oil spill response activities.   

All interested citizens are invited to attend. 
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